
Mr Howard L Hughes 
Secretary to Supe rintenden t 
Morton Arboretum 
Lisle Illinois 

Dear Mr Hughes: 

March 18, 1929. 

Thi s .will acknowledge receipt of 

your letter of Uarch 3rd and the enclosure 

from Mi ss Mary Learned Hall, Lowthorpe School 

of Landscape Archi tecture , Groton, Massachus etts . 

Thanking you, we are 

Yours truly, 

B/ E Secretary to Founder 


